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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
 

Statement from Broome County Sheriff Fred Akshar on Patrick Dai 
 
Broome County Sheriff Fred Akshar said, “The Broome County Sheriff’s Office has an 
agreement with the U.S. Marshalls Service to house federal inmates in our Correctional Facility 
when needed and this includes Patrick Dai. Mr. Dai will remain in our facility at their 
discretion.  
 
“Mr. Dai is currently housed in our medical wing under 24 hr. supervision, in line with our 
policies given the details of his charges. 
 
“It is our responsibility to ensure the health and safety of those in our care no matter how 
heinous their alleged crimes may be. Mr. Dai will be afforded the same treatment and 
protection under the law as any incarcerated individual in our facility while they await their day 
in court. 
 
“Make no mistake – on a personal level, my strong support for the Jewish community, both 
locally and across our nation, remains unwavering and the entire Broome County Sheriff’s 
Office stands together against antisemitism, racism and hate in all their forms.”  
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